
  
  

   
 

 

Hello from your Friends of Highweek (FOHW). Welcome to our Spring Newsletter. Most 
parents and carers will be aware that the FOHW organises events throughout the 
school year to raise funds. This Newsletter aims to inform you of our goals, lets you 
know how our fundraising is going and what help we might need to make our efforts a 
success. If you have any questions or ideas regarding events, you are most welcome to 
attend our committee meetings.  
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We are very excited to announce that the running track will 
be installed during the summer holiday. The PTFA are very 

proud that we have  
raised £6,500 towards this.  A big thank you for all your      

support over the past two years to help raise these funds.  

Spring Disco 

We have had two discos this term. One in the EYFS for Reception          

children, as well as a disco in the main school for KS1 and KS2. The EYFS 

disco raised £153 and the main school disco raised £656. Thank you to 

everyone who supported this event.  

Movie night 

We held our first movie night for year 5 and 6 pupils. This was a very successful 

event with really positive feedback from the children.  We will be holding another 

movie night in the future.  This event raised £154 
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Summer Fun Day 

Due to a low number of active PTFA members we are unable to hold a 

Summer fair this year. We will be having a Summer Fun Day instead and 

this will take place on Saturday 8th June. So far, we have organised      

inflatables, volunteer run stalls and games. We have a Summer Fair    

committee already planning this Summer event. The next meeting is on 

Friday 26th April at 2:00pm in the EYFS building and is open to anyone  

interested in helping to organise this event.   

Please let a member of the PTFA know or come and see Miss Herbert in 

the EYFS building if  you are able to help in any way. 

Thank you  

Coming Up Soon ………... 

 Date of the next two PTFA meetings: Tuesday 30th April at 9:30am and Tuesday 14th May at 

9:30am in the EYFS building.  

 Summer Fun Day—Saturday 8th June 12:00—4:00 pm. 

 Summer Disco  Thursday 11th July for KS1 and KS2. 

 EYFS Disco Tuesday 9th July for Nursery 2 and Reception children. 
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Easter Bingo  

It was great to see so many families enjoying 

the Easter Bingo. It was another successful 

evening full of chocolatey  

prizes.  

Look out for the Year 6 Hoodies! 

The Year 6 Leavers Hoodies are 

funded by the PTFA and have 

been ordered by Mrs Lowe.  

We would welcome your views!  If you have an opinion on what the 
PTFA should be fundraising for next and would like to share your views 
with us, please come along to our next meeting. We have a number of 
new members, but would welcome more.  


